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Words of the week 

Eagles menagerie 

Hawks menagerie 

Finches intruder 

Swifts intruder, curious 

Wrens intruder 

Swans hesitated 

Herons trembling 
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GOLDILOCKS & THE THREE BEARS 
On Tuesday in Key Stage One we had an 

unexpected visitor in the woods! We investigated 
the crime scene and discovered it was evidence 
left over from when Goldilocks broke into the 3 
bears’ house and ate all their porridge. We then 

used this to write our own story of Goldilocks and 
the 3 bears and will be making the bears a new 

house next week. 

GOLDILOCKS & THE THREE BEARS PART 2 

Continuing with our Goldilocks and the Three Bears 
theme, our Y2 children made porridge in their 

maths lessons on Wednesday. They measured the 
ingredients using grams and millilitres accurately 

and shared their porridge with the Year 1 children. 
They also carried out a survey to establish which 

was the favourite topping out of a selection 
including strawberry and blueberries, golden 
syrup, raisin and cinnamon, honey and more 

traditionally sugar!  The results of the survey were 
made into a bar chart using software on iPads and 

laptops.  The children's verdict was that the 
porridge was delicious!  

Extra Dates for the Diary 
 

End of Term – Thursday 13th October 
Robins, Swifts, Swans, Finches & Wrens Parents 

Evening – 12th & 13th October 
School Re-opens – 24th October 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

READING TRAINING 
On Friday 28th October, Mrs Keaveny will be running 
a reading training session that is open to all parents 
and carers. She will be showing you the best way to 
help your children when listening to them read. The 
session will begin at 9am. There is no need to let us 

know you are coming, just turn up.  

ATTENDANCE 
KS1 attendance award- The class with the best 
attendance this week was Swifts.  Well done! 

KS2 attendance award- The class with the best 
attendance this week was Hawks. 

Both classes will be looking after the attendance 
Yeti for the week. 

 

RECOMMENDED APPS FOR LEARNING 
EYFS and KS1 - Bee-Bot  

A great app for developing early coding and 
programming.  We use Beebots in school and this 
will help children to talk about direction position. 

 
KS2 -Mad Libs 

A fun app for developing some fun language 
play.  Children put in words that then make a story 

for children to read and share. 

NON UNIFORM DAY 
On Friday 28th October we will be holding a non-
uniform day. Instead of paying for this, we would 
like the children to bring in non-perishable items 

for the PTA Christmas Fair. These could be 
tombola items such as tinned or packet goods, 

bottles items such as shampoo, soft drink, wine, or 
chocolates or toiletries for the raffle.  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


